
Creedmoor Maha Water Supply Corporation 

     I hope everyone had 

a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year!  2023 

is shaping up to be a big 

year for Creedmoor Ma-

ha WSC. 

     The winters in Cen-

tral Texas have been 

much colder than nor-

mal the last 3 years.  We 

have experienced hard 

freezes regularly.  Each 

time this has strained the 

water system from the 

many broken water 

lines.  Here are a few 

tips to help you winter-

ize your water lines and 

avoid broken pipes from 

freezing weather. 

     Ideally, the water line 

running from your meter 

to your house would be 

 

CMWSC Board of Directors will hold its  

Annual Meeting & Election  

Wednesday, March 15, 2023 at 6:00 PM 

at 13709 Schriber Road,  

Buda, TX 78610 

Want to serve on the CMWSC Board of Directors? 
 

Qualifications to serve as a board member: 
 

1) Must be a member or shareholder in good standing of 

CMWSC 

2) Must be *18 years of age (*Water Code Sec. 67.0051) 

 

Application Requirements: 

1) File a candidate application with the CMWSC office by 

January 27, 2023 

2) Have a signed petition by 20 qualified members 

3) Have a signed written consent to serve 

4) Include biographical information and statement of quali-

fications 

 
*All candidate applications must be returned by 01/27/2023. 

   

Stop by our office to pick up a candidate application.   

 

Quarterly  

 Newsletter 
 

January-March 2023 

 

January  2:    New Years Day Observance 
January 16:   Martin Luther King Day 
 

February 20: President’s Day 
 

April 7:         Good Friday 

General Manager’s Message 

buried at least 2 feet 

deep.  This will insulate 

it from hard freezes. 

     If your waterline is 

exposed anywhere before 

it enters your home, 

wrap the pipe in insula-

tion.   

     All outdoor hose bibs 

and faucets need to be 

wrapped in insulation or 

covered with a specially 

designed foam cup.   

     If you live in a modu-

lar home, it is important 

to have a skirt wrapped 

around the base of the 

house to keep cold air 

out.  This will protect the 

pipes under your floor. 

     Stay Warm and safe 
and have a Happy New 
Year! 

Holiday Schedule 

General Manager:……….Matthew Pickle 

Assistant to GM:………….Darla Damron 

CSR Manager:…………….Kristi Temple 

Business Manager:………..Cassie Taylor 

Operations Manager….…………Scott R. 

CMWSC Staff 

 

Board President:……………..Carl Urban 

Vice President:……..Yvonne Gil-Vallejo 

Secretary/Treasurer:….Rebecca Richards 

Director:……………….Bobby Burklund 

Director:………………….Earl Burklund 

Director:……………………….Ben Gray 

Director:……………………..Don Dailey 

Director:………………...Darrell Walenta 

Director:………………………….Vacant 

CMWSC Board of Directors 

 

CMWSC Main Line: 512.243.2113 
 

Emergency After Hours: 512.243.1265 
 

Utility Locate: 811 

 

Report a Leak 
Between 8AM-4PM: 512.243.2113 

After 4PM & Weekends: 512.243.1265 

Contact Information 



Report a Qualified 

leak and get $50.00 

off of your next bill. 

Call 512.243.2113 to 

report a leak. 


